
Spring Luncheon
Friday April 24, 2020   9:30am – 1:00pm

PINEHURST COUNTRY CLUB
6255 W Quincy Ave Denver CO 80235

Registration begins at 9:00 AM   Meeting: 9:30 – 10:15
A CELEBRATION OF COTTEY FOUNDER: VIRGINIA ALICE COTTEY

Lunch: 11:15

PRIZE DRAWING STARTING AT 10:15. QUILT GRAND PRIZE DRAWING 12:15 
Tickets available for purchase please plan to BRING CASH or checks to support our fundraising! 

All DACC Chapter Representatives and Presidents, all chapter members and non-P.E.O. friends  
are invited to attend. Enjoy some great social time with other Denver area chapters!

MENU:
Grilled chicken in a buttery caper sauce,  

red potatoes, vegetable medley, rolls and butter,
chocolate mousse cup

coffee, hot tea, iced tea, water
Please note on reservation form below if you require a vegetarian meal

SINGLE RESERVATION: $38 each for lunch.
Please make your reservation and payment BY APRIL 15.

RESERVE A TABLE of 10: $380 lunch for 10 people seated together at one table. 
TABLES MUST BE RESERVED and PAID IN FULL BY APRIL 15.

DACC Chapter reps should MAKE RESERVATIONS (for all in your chapter who are attending)  
Loydene Strum, 720-366-2554 or loydene810@gmail.com 

 
NO LATER THAN APRIL 15th

This date is FIRM as numbers must be turned into PINEHURST.

Please respond with the following information:  
1. CHAPTER LETTERS ______________

2. Names of those attending.  
(Check in will be by chapter letters, so please make sure that information is attached to each name you turn in)

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

3. Contact name and phone number where Loydene can reach you if there are any questions regarding your chapter’s reservations.

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Once the reservation has been made you are responsible for paying for all reservations you have made. 

PAYMENT should be sent to Loydene Strum 4401 W. Lake Circle N, Littleton, CO  80123
Checks payable to DACC. Single reservations may also be paid at the door the day of event, exact cash would be appreciated. 

QUESTIONS should be directed to Loydene Strum, 720-366-2554 or loydene810@gmail.com

“P.E.O. chapters support the educational and charitable funds of the P.E.O. Sisterhood, but are not classified as charitable by the IRS. Therefore, donations to individual chapters do not meet the IRS 
requirements for a charitable income tax deduction. P.E.O. shall not be liable in any way for any goods and services supplied by third-party vendors or public establishments.”
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